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GRANGE SCHOOLS – THE ENCHANTED LIGHT TRAIL 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

FOGs would like to thank everyone for their amazing support this year in helping to 

raise some fantastic funds for our schools. 

This Christmas we have kindly been gifted 2 x family tickets to The Enchanted 

Gardens Light Trail at Swindon Town Gardens that we would love to pass on to two 

of our families as a special thank you.  

The Enchanted Gardens Light Trail is back for its fourth year and this time it’s bigger 

and better than ever, with a longer route, more installations and plenty of 

entertainment as well as food and drink options around the Bandstand.  Visitors will 

take an immersive journey through illuminated treescapes and mesmerising light 

installations, and marvel at the wonderful new community projects throughout the 

trail. 

The tickets will allow 4 people per family ticket to attend the trail on their 

opening night. 

 

Date: Friday 29th November 2024 

Timeslots available every 15 minutes from 5pm until 7.30pm 

Entry via the Westlecot Road entrance 
 
All you need to do to be in with a chance of winning the tickets is to make a 

one-time Christmas donation here: https://www.pta-

events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=90094 

Every £1 donated will enter you in to a prize draw – the more you donate the more 

chances you get of winning! The winner will be drawn on 22nd November, and we 

will contact you via the email address you provide on PTA Events. 

Should you wish to purchase additional tickets for your visit, please visit 

www.towngardens-swindon.co.uk/enchanted-gardens-light-trail 

They are also hosting an accessible evening on Monday 9th December, specially 

designed for neurodivergent individuals and those with sensory processing issues, 

where a fully accessible toilet, complete with an electric hoist and an adjustable 

height changing table, will be available.  If you would like to attend on this evening 

instead, please do get in touch with the Enchanted light trail team to arrange a 

timeslot. 
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The Parish Council is working with a specialist light installation company, Luminism - 

a sub-division of Yes Events - in organising this event. Luminism have organised 

light trails in other parts of the country and regularly work with National Trust 

properties.  

Parking: 

There is event parking available at The Commonweal School, SN1 4JE for £2.00 for 

the evening.  All proceeds from this will be donated to our Charity Partner, Brighter 

Futures. 

 

Any questions, please contact us via our Facebook group: 

https://www.facebook.com/FOGSCHOOLS 

Or email: 

fogschools@outlook.com 

 

FOGS thank you for your continued support. 


